
 

 
DISTRICT OF WELLS 

COMMUNITY LIAISON (CARIBOO GOLD PROJECT) 
 

Located in one of the most spectacularly beautiful regions in British Columbia, the District of Wells (the 
“District”) is seeking a Community Liaison to act as the District’s principal day-to-day liaison with Osisko 
Development Corporation (ODV) on all matters pertaining to the Cariboo Gold project. This will 
encompass the various phases of the project including community consultation, permitting, construction, 
operation and reclamation. This position will be managed by the District, with the primary objective being 
to provide the District with additional in-house resource capacity, specialized knowledge and technical 
expertise on matters related to the project and its impacts on both the District and its citizenry.  
 
Reporting to the District’s Chief Administrative Officer, this position will be responsible for reviewing, on 
an ongoing basis pursuant to required statutory and project deadlines, all documentation prepared and 
provided by ODV, B.C. Provincial Ministries, the Province’s Environmental Assessment Office (EAO), and 
other external parties relating to the Cariboo Gold project.  This will entail regular, timely written 
reporting to the District with a synopsis of the project documentation including any recommendations 
related thereto, for consideration by the District’s Municipal Council, Select Advisory Committees and 
staff. The Community Liaison will be expected to actively engage with community residents of the 
District with respect to the specific project documentation and information noted above, and provide 
feedback to the District and ODV with respect to such engagement, including concerns, impacts or 
issues raised by the community at large and individual citizens.  The Liaison will also be required to 
participate in all public information sessions provided by ODV, the District, Provincial Ministries and the 
EAO regarding the project, and reporting accordingly. 
 
The ideal candidate will have a university degree, professional certification or diploma from a recognized 
post-secondary institution in an occupational field related to the principal job responsibilities and 
accountabilities for this position, augmented by training and experience that demonstrate a sufficient 
degree of technical knowledge in select areas considered pertinent to the project; Experience in project 
management involving  community and external third party engagement, ideally in a transitioning rural 
resource based work environment, would also be an additional asset. Well-developed public 
communication skills, including the ability to summarize technical documents for a lay audience, will be 
critical for this role.    
 
This is an external contract position for an indefinite term commencing as early as November 2024, but 
no later than January 2025, and the District is prepared to offer a competitive salary starting at $85,000 
and, commensurate with knowledge and experience. Interested applicants are invited to submit a letter 
of interest and resume, before 2024 October 30 to: 
 

Jerry Dombowsky, Chief Administrative Officer  
District of Wells 

 Phone: (250)-991-1155  
Email: jerrydombowsky@wells.ca 

 
For more information on the District of Wells and this unique opportunity, please visit www.wells.ca.  If 
you have specific questions regarding the position, you are invited to contact Mr. Dombowsky directly.   

http://www.wells.ca/

